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241 June 2016

Hamish Aiken

Department of Planning & Environment
23-33 Bridge Street

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Hamish,
Re: Modification to Project Approval 06_0014 - lodgement of environmental assessment

Mangoola Coal proposes minor amendments to PA 06_0014, including the removal of
Condition 3, Schedule 3, relating to road traffic noise. These amendments are
administrative and will have no resultant changes to Mangoola Coal’'s approved
operations or its interactions with the environment.

Please find attached the environmental assessment (EA) prepared in support of the
modification application. The EA has been prepared in accordance with the approach
agreed with the Department of Planning and Environment at the meeting on 11 March
2016.

Mangoola Coal would also request the Department consider a reduction in the
application fee due to the size and nature of the Modification proposed.

Please don't hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

z%

Nathan Lane

Environment and Community Manager
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